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Spﬁ nt J}/ Sprint Nextel Eddie Harper

6575 The Corners Parkway Sr. Manager Site Development
Together with NEXTEL Norcross, GA 30041 North/Central Florida
Office: (678) 405-8245 Fax: (678) 405-8858

October 13, 2005

Seminole County Planning Department
1101 East First Street
Sanford, FL 32771

Attention: Ms. Kathy Fall

Reference: Special Exception Use
Nextel Site FL3121A North Sanford
845 SR 15A
Sanford, FL 32771

Dear Ms. Fall:

Sprint Nextel respectfully requests a continuance to the November meeting
of the Board of Adjustments to consider the application of Sprint Nextel to
construct a communication facility at the above referenced location. The
continuance is requested in order to allow for the preparation of additional
engineering documentation needed in support of the Sprint Nextel
application.

Please let me know if any additional information is needed.
Thank you for your consideration of this request.
Sincerely, .

Eddie Harper
Sr. Manager Site Development



